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Spexhall Parish Council 
 

An Extra-Ordinary Meeting of the Parish Council was held at the Village Hall, 
Spexhall on Friday, April 14th 2023 at 2-15pm. 

 
Minutes: 

Present:   

Cllr. L. LeLean (Chairman); Cllr. A. Coles; Cllr. A. Simpson and Cllr. L. Sharman:  

Paul Widdowson (Clerk). 

1) Apologies: 

Councillors accepted the apologies of Cllr. N. Roper (Vice-Chairman); Cllr. J. Crick, 
and Cllr. R. Walker: 
 
2) To receive Declarations of Interest and confirm all Members have reviewed 

their Declaration of Interest Forms: Councillors to declare any Pecuniary or 
Non-Pecuniary Interests. Members may subsequently declare an interest at 
any point in the meeting: 

There were no Declarations of Interest. 

3) Requests for dispensations: 

There were no requests for dispensations. 

4) Planning Matters: 

Proposal: Conversion of existing barn into dwelling, with single storey extension and 
associated external works  
Address: Bobbys Farm, Hall Road, Spexhall, Suffolk. IP19 0RR  
Ref: DC/23/0373/FUL 
 
The Parish Council approved this planning application. 
 
Proposer: Cllr. A. Simpson:  Seconder: Cllr. A. Coles:  

5) Clerk’s Report and Correspondence including Donations: 

The Clerk reported that he had received a letter from the Pensions Regulator to remind 
the Parish Council to make a redeclaration later this year. He also reported that the 
SALC Internal Auditor would take place during the week beginning May 22nd 2023. 
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6) Cheques for Payment and Receipts: 

Internet Banking Installing a new Defibrillator at the Village Hall  £105.60 
Internet Banking SALC Membership Subscription 2023-2024  £133-63 
Internet Banking Green Folder and 10 Part Dividers   £5-69 
 
The above payments were agreed. 
 
Proposer: Cllr. A. Coles:  Seconder:  Cllr. A. Simpson: 
 
The Clerk said that the Annual Parish Meeting would be on Friday, May 19th 2023 at 
7pm in Spexhall Village Hall. He said that the Annual Parish Council Meeting would 
take place after the Annual Parish Meeting. 
 
Cllr. L. Sharman gave his apologies for both meetings. 
 
The Meeting ended at 2-40pm. 


